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Join the STEM Fair Team 
PCCY is hosting a gaming event on Saturday, October 6, 2018 for children from across the 

Greater Philadelphia region.  STEM Fair Team Members will have fun with kids as they do 

the mostly non-gamer activities.  PCCY’s STEM Fair will feature karaoke, a giant chutes and 

ladders game, photo booths, arts and crafts activities, live music and so much more!  

 

STEM Fair Team Members are not just the center of the action but they are helping to create 

the action.  You should enjoy working with kids of all ages and abilities.  We need volunteers 

who can be friendly and outgoing and, encourage kids to be creative while maintaining a 

level of safety while at play.  
 

Pick a shift:       Event Location  

• Saturday, October 6th – 10:00 am to 2:00 pm 

• Saturday, October 6th – 1:30 pm to 5:30 pm 

 

Who is sponsoring this event: Public Citizens for Children and Youth, the 

region’s most respected child advocacy organization engaging citizens to support 
public policies that help children thrive.  

 

Find out More and Register:   www.pccy.org/stemcraft 

 

 

Volunteer! 

Sept 16/17 

Volunteer! 

October 6th  

http://www.pccy.org/stemcraft

